
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Request For Tender 
Project No. 2021-21 

Multi-Use Trail Repairs 
City of Port Colborne 

 

Charlotte Madden Jessica Garrett 
Deputy Clerk Design Technologist 

 
City of Port Colborne Web Page: www.portcolborne.ca 

Sealed Bids, plainly marked as to contents, will be received by the office of the City Clerk 
until 2:00:00 p.m. local time on: Monday, June 7th, 2021 
 
The work to be carried out under this contract is the repair of multi-use trails at various 
locations within the City of Port Colborne. 
 
To obtain Tender documents, interested bidders are required to respond to Janice 
Peyton, Executive Administrative Assistant to Director of Public Works, at 
janicepeyton@portcolborne.ca, by email only and by no later than Friday, May 28th, 
2021 at 12:00:00pm. If a response is not received by the deadline, no documents will be 
available to your firm. 
 
Bids will be opened the same day that they close at 2:00:00 p.m. local time, Monday, 
June 7th, 2021. There will not be a public tender opening due to COVID-19. The 
lowest or any bid will not necessarily be accepted. 
 


